
 
 
James Dugan 
Coordinator, SBE Region 37 
 
24 August, 2016 

Mike Thorlin 
General Dynamics Mission Systems 
8201 E McDowell Road 
Scottsdale, AZ 85257 

RE: Request for access to 2GHz spectrum in the Quantico VA area 

Dear Mike Thorlin: 

I have reviewed your submitted request for access to the 2GHz spectrum managed by SBE in the 
Washington DC/Quantico area.  I have circulated your request to the user community here and 
there are no objections to your use of the  

2GHz microwave Ch 6 at 2091.5 with a 12MHz bandwidth. during the period of September 25-
30, 2016. 

Please ensure that you transmit at the minimum power necessary for your demonstration 
purposes and transmit only on US Marine Corps Base Quantico. I understand that you are the 
single point of contact for this effort with SBE.  I have the following contact information for you, 
will contact you in the event any on the community experience interference and require you to 
shut down immediately: 

Mike Thorlin 
Mike.thorlin@gd-ms.com 
480-298-7314 (work mobile) 
602-318-4434 (pers mobile) 
 
Sincerely, 
 
********************************************************* 
SBE Chapter 37 - Washington DC Frequency Coordinators     
Email: coordinator@sbe37.org    
 
Jim Dugan                 Mike Rhodes    
Jetwave Wireless, LLC    Cavell, Mertz & Associates, Inc.  
703-307-6555              703-392-0014    


